
$269,900 - 1791 Châtillion ST
 

Listing ID: M160881

$269,900
2 Bedrooms, 2 Bathrooms, 1350 square feet
Single Family

1791 Châtillion ST, Maisonette, New
Brunswick, E8N1X1

Visit REALTOR® website for additional
information. Charming ancestral house. On
the ground floor, spacious family room,
combined kitchen and dining room, a full
bathroom with laundry room and a bright
veranda are also at your disposal, with direct
access to the garage. Upstairs, two
bedrooms, including one with walk-in
closet, and a full bathroom. Basement,
unfinished with separate entrance, offers
potential to be converted according to your
needs. Central wood furnace ensures
efficient heating. Includes an 8'x12' shed
and a 500 square foot building with a
second floor, which can be transformed into
a guest house or workshop. Land of 11.5
acres, largely wooded. Ideally located in
Maisonnette, near the beaches of Baie des
Chaleurs and Caraquet, this property is
10-15 minutes from Caraquet. Don't miss
this unique opportunity! (id:24320)
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